
Whitehouse Farm CLG – 1 May 2024 

 

Hi all, 

here are the slides from the latest consultation meeting re phase 2 and it is interesting to see the 
current level of development. 

I had not realised that the 'country park' extends north of Old Broyle Rd and there is a huge 
amount of work still planned for the roads / cycleways / footpaths south of Bishop Luffa school 
and that which connects Fishbourne to new Westgate road system. 

 

You will also note the very comprehensive 'Clay Lane Sports Club' which is already open as a 
community centre. My understanding is that the Charity behind Graylingwell Community 
facilities is bidding to run this centre. 

 

Best regards 

Lynda 

  

 

https://www.fishbourne-pc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/01-FPC-Item-24.3-CLG-meet-1-01.05.24-West-Chichester-For-issue.pdf

